
 Saturday, May 7, 2022 ~ Noon - 8:00 p.m.                      
                                                                                                                                                
Take a journey of the spirit and join us for World Labyrinth Day. Learn about
this ancient spiritual practice, meet new friends, and take a prayerful walk
on our monastery’s labyrinth. As you walk, you’ll discover why this practice is
called a pathway to peace.
There will be an introduction at Noon and a closing ceremony at 8 pm.
Feel free to come throughout the day. The Regional Representative of the Laby-
rinth Society, builder of this labyrinth, and Oblate at this Monastery, Dan Raven, 
will be available all day to assist with your questions and discuss your insights. 
New and experienced labyrinth walkers welcome! If there is rain, there will be a 
portable labyrinth available in a dry, indoor area.
Learn more: www.osbchicago.org/programs
or contact Sister Mary Melady 773.764.2413 x231, mmelady@osbchicago.org
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Walk. Pray. Discover.                                      


